
From: bee hooker  
Sent: October 3, 2022 11:05 AM 
To: Subject: Solar Power for Big Lake Community Hall 
 
Hi Darron, 
 
     At the last meeting of directors for the community of Big Lake, we discussed the possibility of a solar 
panel installation for the community hall.  We have had a contractor knowledgeable of such work who 
determined that an installation on the roof of our hall is quite feasible and could generate significant 
cost savings for our hydroelectric costs for parts of the year. 
 
     With all of this in mind, we would request financial assistance from the regional district to proceed 
with this project as soon as possible to take advantage of the cost savings as quickly as possible. 
 
      Based on the estimate provided to us, we are asking for up to $50,000 to make this worthwhile 
project a reality. 
 
      Thankyou in advance for your consideration on this matter, 
 
       Bee Hooker 
       President 
       BLCA 
 


